
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 12/28/2011 10:57:06 AM 
To: 'Zafar, Marzia' (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: The Straw Proposal 

Great. I will call you on January 3 at 9:30. Have a Happy New Year. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2011 10:56 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Re: The Straw Proposal 

Yes. 9:30 works and we will mail out the agenda early next week 

Marzia 

On Dec 28, 2011, at 10:55 AM, "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" <J8HS@,pge.com> wrote 

OK. Want to set a time? Say 9:30 or 10? Also is the finalized agenda going to be 
mailed out soon? 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 28, 2011 10:51 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Re: The Straw Proposal 

Hi there, 
We are about to finalize the agenda. How about we talk on Jan 3rd? 

Marzia 

On Dec 28, 2011, at 9:31 AM, "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" <J8HS@,pge.com> 
wrote: 

Are you in today? I am free to talk most of the day. I am at 415-973­
3652. 
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From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 11:20 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: The Straw Proposal 

Hi there, 

Let's chat now? I'm in my office. 

Thanks, 

marzia 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 10:38 AM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: RE: The Straw Proposal 

Marzia 

Called at 10 and left you a voice mail. Since this is your first day 
back in the office you might be currently tied up. Email me back with a 
time that is more convienent for you. 

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 5:23 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Re: The Straw Proposal 

How about 10am? 

Marzia 

On Dec 20, 2011, at 3:20 PM, "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" 
<J8HS@pge.com> wrote: 

Sure. What time? 

From: Zafar, Marzia 
fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2011 05:18 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: Re: The Straw Proposal 
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Hi there 

Let's talk this Thursday? 

Marzia 

On Dec 20, 2011, at 10:22 AM, "Hughes, John 
(Reg Rcl)" <J8HS@,pge.com> wrote: 

Hi Marzia 

Heard your voice mail and 
understand you are on vacation. When 
you get back on Thursday can you 
please caii me. I have a few 
clarification questions such as 

1. Does this apply only to pipes 
and wires or do we include generation 
and energy supply assets 

2. The word "Security " appears 
in a few areas. Are you referring to I T 
or something else? 

3. How or where do the IRP or 
NTSB recommendations fit in? 

Also I would like to discuss how 
this effort will fit in with our GRC. Our 
current plan is to tender our NOI for 
the 2014 General Rate Case in July 
with the intent of having the GRC 
application filed in November, 2012. 
So the timing of this effort is another 
area to explore. 

You may be aware that as a compliance order from our 2011 GRC, PGE was required to file 
authorized budgeted amounts for 2011 with an explanation of any differences with what was assumed 
in the settlement agreement in the GRC. Also a Gas Distribution Pipeline Safety Report was filed in 
compliance with the same decision. If you need copies please let me know. Looking forward to talking 
with you. My office number is 415-973-3652 and my cell is Redacted Thanks in advance. 
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